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Thursday 29th March 2018  
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
            

This week in Reception we learnt about…  

 
 
Topic: We finished our Topic by talking about what we have learnt and 
what we want to learn next.  
 
The children talked about what plants need to survive and planted their 
own bean plant. Their challenge is to look after their own plant over the 
Easter holidays and document its growth.  
 

 

Easter: We painted and decorated chicks and created baskets  

The children discussed the ingredients needed when making our 

chocolate nests we also wrote instructions as a class.  
 
To end the term the children enjoyed an Easter bonnet parade!  
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Here are some activities you might like to try at home: 
 Practise these sounds, ai, ee, igh, oa, oo can you recognise these 

sounds in words.  
 Write a sentence about how your family celebrates Easter.  

 
 
 
Just a note to say: Children are only allowed water in their drink 
bottles. Think about healthy options for your child’s pack lunch; no 
chocolate or sweets.  
The Bug man will be in on the 17th of April  
 
 
 
 
 



Reception Newsletter 

Thursday 29th March 2018  
 
Have a fantastic holiday Miss Cantwell, Miss C, Miss Zeto and Mrs Godfrey.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 


